

LILLIAN B. KOLLER, ESQ. DIRECTOR HENRY OLIVA DEPUTY DIRECTOR

STATE OF HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES

P. O. Box 339 Honolulu, Hawaii 96809-0339

February 8, 2010

MEMORANDUM

TO:

The Honorable John M. Mizuno, Chair

House Committee on Human Services

FROM:

Lillian B. Koller, Director

SUBJECT:

Informational Briefing

Monday, February 8, 2010; 10:30 to 11:30 am

Conference Room 329, State Capitol

Pursuant to the Informational Briefing notice for February 8, 2010, regarding any "proposed reduction in services" by the Department of Human Services (DHS), we do not have any changes to the information presented in the Informational Briefing held by the House and Senate Human Services and Health Committees on September 11, 2009 and by the House Finance Committee on January 12 and 27, 2010.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on this matter.